[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Hi,

I understand that after the extensive work
and disruption of the other part of this project — plans are commencing to continue causing inconvenience to
residents of Chester Gate. | understand they wish 1-2 Chester Gate to be converted from residential to office use
contrary to the original consent. The original project contemplated the residential character of Chester Gate. This
will increase traffic at a time when the width of the road has already been reduced against the residents’ wishes to
service the desires of the other part of this project. It now makes no sense to increase traffic by converting to office
usage. It has been several years of disruption already. To the extent any work goes on it much not cause disruption
to the other residents.

Regards,



